

MCHS Principal Message for 9-3-23

Good evening Maverick Nation:

This is Principal Taylor-Simon with some important announcements.

- Monday, September 4 is a holiday for both Middle College and Durham Tech. The Durham Tech campus will be closed.
- The Senior Parent Night Meeting that was canceled due to our school closure has been rescheduled for Tuesday, September 12 at 6:00 p.m. via <u>Zoom</u>.
- Don't forget: The first PTA meeting will be held on Monday, September 11 at 6:30 p.m.
 via Zoom.
- Please mark your calendars for September 14 at 6 p.m.! Middle College will host a virtual
 information session about adding Grade 13 to our school next year. This option will
 enable some students to remain enrolled in high school for another year to take more
 free college classes. Check your email for a message from Mr. Evans that was sent last
 week which contains the Zoom link.
- Save the date! <u>Senior Pictures</u> are on Friday, September 15 from 9:00 a.m. 4:00 p.m. in the Building 10 Multipurpose Room. Students do not need an appointment and will go on a first come-first serve basis. These pictures will be for cap and gown/tux and drape only. Senior freestyle photos will be held in October. Please reach out to Rosalinda Silva if you have any questions regarding senior pictures.
- Finally, Congratulations to William Evans who was recognized as our staff member of the month and Luqman Rasheed who was recognized as our student of the month.
 - Please do not forget to nominate students and staff throughout the month so we can recognize them at our next Town Hall.

As always, thanks for being a part of the Middle College family.

Have a great evening!



Attachments:

- Regular Bell Schedule
 - o <u>Information</u> regarding M.A.N.E. time.
- <u>Lunch Pre-Order Form</u>
- MCHS Reverse Progress Report
- MCHS Student of the Month Nomination Form
- MCHS Staff Member of the Month Nomination Form